
EVERSS URCE 
ENERGY 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

Re: SUPPLEMENT TO DOCKET DE 20-014 

Dear Director Howland: 

July 20, 2020 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 

Erik Newman 
Senior Counsel 

603-634-2459 
Erik.newman@eversource.com 

Please accept this letter as a supplement to Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a 
Eversource Energy's above referenced petition for a license for the M127 Line to cross public 
waters and State-owned land. 

This supplement comprises submission of the plan view drawing for Exhibit 5, depicting the 
location of Structures 231through237. The enclosed drawing should replace the duplicate 
Exhibit 6 plan view drawing (depicting Structures 237 through 242) which was 
inadvertently originally enclosed at page 11(of14) of the filed petition and Exhibits, 
instead of the intended enclosed drawing. This enclosure is consistent with the statements 
in the petition narrative and does not otherwise require modification or revision to the 
filed petition 

Pursuant to the Commission's notice of March 17, 2020, this filing is only being provided by 
email. 

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

cc via e-mail: Service List 

Sincerely, 

~-
Erik Newman 
Senior Counsel 


